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End of Year Activities 

We ended our year with many positives. Our HES Field Day was a great success. 

Although it was a little hot our students had tons of fun. All grade levels had time at 

Eagle Field to participate in running events, games, and tug of war. A highlight this year 

was when 22 second grade students stepped onto the track to compete in the mile run.  

Students were able to complete the run in the true style of competitive athletes.  

 

While one grade level was at the track, another was on campus having fun with bounce 

houses and concessions. PTA helped and parents were on hand to join in the fun with 

their children.  

 

HES students and families also had fun at our annual Water Day. Each grade level had an 

hour and a half to enjoy 3 water slides and an obstacle course along with concessions. 

Students had a blast. It was a great time of fellowship among students, staff, and 

families.  

 

Our Education Celebration was a highlight as we handed out end of the year awards. 

Students showed up in their best “outfits” to walk across the stage at HJHS. Students 

were awarded for success in academics and specials classes (Computer, Art, Music, and 

PE).  

 

Summer Programs Begin 

 

Guests Come to Read  
Each day during our breakfast and lunch time we have volunteers who come to share their 
favorite stories with us. Students have had fun answering questions and making connections to 
the stories we’ve heard.  
 
Pre-Kindergarten moving to Kinder 
We will be starting our sight word journal and practicing sentence building. Students will be able 
to decorate the front of their journals any way they chose.  They will begin by practicing writing 
numbers on our whiteboards.  
 
Kindergarten moving to First Grade 
 In math we will play competitive games that help us review counting, addition, subtraction and 
comparing. We will learn how to write numbers greater than 30 and how to count by 2's. In 
reading we will hear many stories and discuss story elements. We will play sight word games, 
review sentence structure and add details to our sentences.  
 
All students will take virtual field trips and have visitors, such as the Firemen and Police 
Officers, come on campus to share with them. These special guest are always a highlight.  
 


